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BY THE COMMISSION: 
 

O P I N I O N   A N D   F I N D I N G S 
 

The Nebraska Public Service Commission (Commission) hereby 
opens the above-captioned docket, on its own motion, to conduct 
periodic reviews of natural gas supply purchasing plans of 
jurisdictional utilities. 

 
On November 4, 2003, the Commission held a workshop in 

which each jurisdictional utility presented its plan for pur-
chasing gas.  The Commission will periodically require juris-
dictional utilities to present and file purchasing plans and 
report on natural gas in storage, and therefore opens this 
docket for all such proceedings and filings.   

 
A public workshop is hereby scheduled for Tuesday, July 12, 

2005, at 1:30 p.m. CDT in the Commission Hearing Room, 300 The 
Atrium, 1200 N Street, Lincoln, Nebraska to receive presenta-
tions from the jurisdictional utilities regarding their current 
natural gas supply purchasing plans and to accept filing of such 
plans. 

 
O R D E R 

 
 IT IS THEREFORE ORDERED by the Nebraska Public Service Com-
mission that the above-captioned docket be, and it is hereby, 
opened to conduct periodic reviews of natural gas supply pur-
chasing plans of jurisdictional utilities. 
 

IT IS FINALLY ORDERED that a public workshop is scheduled 
for Tuesday, July 12, 2005, at 1:30 p.m. CDT in the Commission 
Hearing Room, 300 The Atrium, 1200 N Street, Lincoln, Nebraska 
to receive presentations from the jurisdictional utilities 
regarding their current natural gas supply purchasing plans and 
to accept filing of such plans. 
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 MADE AND ENTERED at Lincoln, Nebraska, this 21st day of 
June, 2005. 
 
 
      NEBRASKA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
 
COMMISSIONERS CONCURRING: 
 
      Chairman 
 
 
      ATTEST: 
 
 
 
      Executive Director 


